I would like to be part-time representative for the faculty association primarily to ensure that we continue to have a voice in the current negotiations.


I would like to be faculty representative for the part-timer/adjunct instructors primarily to ensure that we continue to have a voice in the current negotiations. Given that there is a lot on the table that involves the adjunct teacher directly, it’s especially important that we remain informed and involved in the discussion. Having taught on the East Coast and now here in California, I have been pleasantly surprised with what I’ve seen so far in terms of adjunct treatment. I want to make sure that part-timers don’t lose any ground in the areas of hiring, benefits, and payment. In the short time I’ve been here and in the updates I’ve received, I recognize there are some clear issues worth fighting for and also some inequities that still need work. I want to make sure that adjuncts continue to fight, stay organized, and be heard.


In many ways, our job is a hard one. Not having a stable schedule or location and teaching (often) at more than one institution can be a difficult road to navigate. Being offered classes that you either have to accept or possibly not have work can be an uncomfortable and tenuous situation, particularly when this schedule can determine the comings and goings and the financial state of an adjunct’s life. I want to work to ensure that adjuncts have the chance to work and work fairly in a schedule that fits their needs. I hope to help with implementing the current proposal to use seniority lists to create schedules. From what I can tell, this new change will require some ironing out in the early stages, and I hope to help make that period go smoothly. 

